
THE AUTISM SUPPORT GROUP OF THE SOUTH SUBURBS 

 

Let’s Help Each Other Put Our Puzzles Together! 

Please come to a meeting at: 

KIDS CAN DO CHILDREN’S THERAPY CENTER – only a 20 -25 

minute drive from Homewood on 191st in Mokena! 

Thursday, December 13,  2018 

7:00 – 8:30 pm 

Mary Dixon, of The Arc of Illinois, will be speaking and there 

will be time for general discussion also. 

Babysitting will be available by therapists Ashley, Jaclyn, 

and Allison who work with children at Kids Can Do. 

You must call Kids Can Do (478-5400) to let them know that 

you are attending and how many children you are bringing. 

Kids Can Do is at 19100 Crescent Drive, #101 in Mokena, IL 

Turn right at the 2nd light off of I80 at LaGrange Rd South 

Questions? If so, you may call either 

Carol Gilbert - 708-798-5158 or Mary Iverson - 815-533-4594 

On Facebook go to: The Autism Support Group of the South 

Suburbs 


